Dear schools and wider communities

We are now into week 2 of the Level 4 lockdown and schools across the country continue to amaze me with their ability to adapt, their commitment to deliver knowledge and always holding the student at the center of their decision making.
As children move more online in the coming weeks it is important that parents and students have access to knowledge that helps them reduce risk when online.  Therefore, once a week I will upload to Facebook a short format video (3 to 5 minutes) with practical advice on Cyber Safety for parents and children.
Please encourage parents to keep an eye on my Facebook page, they will be able to access the videos as we publish them.
Let’s start this off with the most recent uploads and please feel free to distribute through your community.
CHILDREN & ONLINE GAMES - A NOSY PARENT IS A LOVING PARENT
https://www.facebook.com/johnparsonsS2E/videos/653756001863893/
BEDROOM, BATHROOM, PAJAMAS
https://www.facebook.com/johnparsonsS2E/videos/1112030665810052/
HOW TO DEAL WITH ANTI SOCIAL BEHAVIOR
https://www.facebook.com/johnparsonsS2E/videos/643131269822891/
CYBER SECURITY FOR SENIORS
https://www.facebook.com/johnparsonsS2E/videos/889098608199933/

Remember "if we stay in our bubbles, we will have fewer troubles". 
Look forward to working with you again.
Kind regards
John 
John Parsons
Cyber Safety and Risk Assessment Consultant

Facebook: www.facebook.com/johnparsonsS2E
Website: www.Citizen21.co.nz
Email: info@citizen21.co.nz

